
 

Concerned Catholics Tasmania Inc. 

21 December 2021 

Committee Secretary 

Parliamentary Joint Committee on Human Rights 

PO Box 6100 

Parliament House 

CANBERRA 2600 

Dear Committee Secretary 

Submission to the Parliamentary Joint Committee on Human Rights regarding Religious Discrimination 

Bill 2021 and related bills 

Concerned Catholics Tasmania offers this submission to the Parliamentary Joint Committee on Human Rights 

regarding Religious Discrimination Bill 2021 and related bills. Should you have any further queries in relation 

to this submission, please contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Kim Chen 

Chairman Concerned Catholics Tasmania Inc. 

kimball286@gmail.com 

0438 316 714 
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